
MINUTES OF A PUBLIC HEARING OF THE PINCKNEYVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

HELD MONDAY, APRIL 27, 2020 FOR THE ANNUAL BUDGET AT 5:45 P.M. 

IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS, CITY HALL 

 

ROLL CALL 

Mayor Robert L. Spencer called the public hearing for the annual budget of the Pinckneyville City Council to order at 5:45 p.m. 

in the Council Chambers, City Hall.  Members present:  Commissioners Ricky J. Cicardi, Kevin B. Hicks, Sammy D. Peradotta, 

William B. Stotlar, and Mayor Robert L. Spencer.  Mayor Spencer declared a quorum present.  Administrative staff present:  City 

Clerk Melissa S. Kellerman, City Attorney Don Bigham, Police Chief Kenny Kelley, and Fire Chief Jim Gielow.  Due to the COVID-

19 Pandemic, the public was invited to attend by social distancing in the lobby area and the Council Chambers of City Hall or by 

calling in on a conference line.   

PUBLIC HEARING 

Attorney Donald Bigham stated that this was the time for the public to ask questions concerning the budget for the fiscal year 

2020-2021 annual budget for Fiscal Year Ending April 30, 2021.  There were none.   

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion made by Commissioner Hicks, seconded by Commissioner Stotlar to adjourn the public hearing. On roll call:  

Commissioners Cicardi, Hicks, Peradotta, Stotlar, and Mayor Spencer voted YEA.  NAYS: None.  Motion declared carried and the 

public hearing was adjourned at 5:49 p.m. 


